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Weekly News – 16th March 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

Our English this week has been all about emotions. The 
children have been learning how to show emotion in their 
writing. This work has tied in with our new class text Escape 
from Pompeii, which tells the story of a brother and sister who 
witness the eruption of Mount Vesuvius. 

In Maths, we have continued our unit of work on fractions. 
We have focused on tenths of an amount and finding 
equivalent fractions.  

We have sent the children home with their English and Maths 
books so that they can share their learning with you over the 
weekend. The children should return their books on Monday 
morning. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

Maths: 

We would like the children to complete page 25 in the Home/ 
School maths book. The children have also been encouraged to 
look out for fractions in real life situations.  

We have set a few fractions tasks on Mathletics.  

Spellings:  

Please learn week 9 spellings.  

Reading: 

We would like you to continue reading your books as often as you 
can and writing a minimum of 2 comments in your diaries each 
week. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Wednesday 21st March  

Parent Consultations 

Thursday 22nd March  

Parent Consultations 

School closes at 2pm.  

Friday 23rd March 

Sports Relief- children may pay 
a donation and come to 
school in sports clothes 
 

Announcements 
Change to Badge test date! 

This terms final badge test will 
now be held on Wednesday 28th 
March.  

Next week’s test will be 

Bronze 2 and 5 

Silver 8 and 4 

Gold 9 

Ultimate 9 and 12 
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